



🦢 eNewsletter: Friday 2nd March 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

CANCELLED - An Evening of Chamber Performances by Shrewsbury School Musicians in the Holywell Music Room, Oxford

were are very sorry of und using to the succession weather controlled the control

We also regret that almost all our weekend sports fixtures have had to be cancelled. We hope that normal service will be resumed soon!

SSPA 'Enchanted Forest' Ball - wine orders

 $Looking forward to the \, return of \, Spring \, and \, to \, the \, Shrewsbury \, School \, Parents' \, Association \, Ball \, on \, 23rd \, March, \, guests \, can \, now \, pre-order \, and \, contract \, and$ their wine via the following link: O https://w ickettailor.com/all-tickets/3959/801d

Latest News



Shrewsbury School Ch Choir sing Evensong in Hereford Cathedral

An atmospheric retelling in words and film of a memorable and enjoyable occasion on Wednesday 28th February for singers and congregation alike.

Read More



This week's edition of ShrewsNews, the new student podcast featuring highlights of School news and a round-up of events and fixtures, features an interview with Julie in the School Shop.

Read More



The news this week 100 years ago: 2nd - 8th March 1918

This week we remember Thomas Bradburh, a surgeon with the Royal Navy, who died of illness contracted on active service, 8th March 1918.

Read More



One week unti ShrewsMUN 2

After much planning and preparation, there is now only one week to go until the opening ceremony of Shrewsbury School's second Model United Nations Conference, ShrewsMUN 2. Over 180 pupils will be attending from 15 ...

Read More



Lecture: 'Made in the Image of God, or Modified Great Ape?'

On Friday 23rd February, Professor Andrew Berry (OS) from Harvard University delivered a fascinating and thought-provoking lecture as part of the Academic Extension series of lectures on 'Watersheds'. Three Sixth ...

Read More



Performed in the original French, this was an ambitious choice for a school drama production-but one that succeeded triumphantly, as Mr Warburg describes.

Read More



RSSBC: Victories for the J14s, J15s and J16s at the Head of the Trent

There were some very impressive performances from the Shrewsbury crews who raced at the Head of the Trent in Nottlingham last Sunday in sunny but bracing conditions.



A sudden burst of patriotic pride, a bold announcement on Twitter and a determination to raise awareness and funds for a very worthy cause resulted in Mr Middleton appearing in school on Monday (as the temperature ...

Read More



Celebrating Chines Year

In addition to the Chin In addition to the Chinese New Year celebrations that have been taking place in many of the Houses, over 80 Saloplans of all nationalities and ages enjoyed a Chinese New Year Party held in Quod on Sunday 25th February.



As Storm Emma batters the UK, this week's edition of SparkPoint looks as the extraordinary power and strength of weather and at some of the ways that humanity has responded to its

Read More



There were some outstanding performances in the Brass Prizes held on Sunday 25th February.



On the eve of half-term, almost 30 pupils and staff staged an all-night sponsored sports event to raise funds for Medic Malawi and the Shrewsbury School Eye Clinic, Starting at 9,00pm they went on to play 10 sports in...

Forthcoming Events